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'ST. CHARLES PARISH

Orrrce Or THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

PO, BOX 302 » HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057
(985) 7835125 » www.stcharlesparish.gov

COUNCIL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

JUNE 5, 2025

MR. BOB MESSERLY
FACILITIES MANAGER

MICHELLE IMPASTATO
COUNCIL SECRETARY

On behalf of the members of the St. Charles Parish Council, we would like
to thank you for your attendance at our parish council meeting on Monday,
June 2, 2025.

The information you provided to the public and the council in regards to the
General Government Buildings Office was very informative.

Ml/ag

CC: Parish Council
Mr. Darrin Duhe



